
Subject: Re: segfault while starting theide
Posted by ebojd on Fri, 16 Mar 2007 21:54:16 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

As a note, I have been reading up on cross-platform problems with -fPIC and came across
specific references regarding gcc-3.3.  You might want to check into that.  If it will not cause
problems I would suggest upgrading your compiler to version 3.4 or possibly to the newest stable
4.1.  Version 3.4 would likely be safest.

  EBo --
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